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INDIRA INSTITUTE OF PHARMACY
A Report on “Health Check-up Camp”
Date: 14" and 15" January 2019

National Service Scheme unit of Indira Institute of Pharmacy,
Sadavali has organized Health Check-up Camp in association with
Devrukh Primary Health Centre, Devrukh on 14" and 15" January
2019 at Marleshwar (well known God Shiva Temple) on the occasion

of Marleshwar Yatra.

50 NSS volunteers were actively participated in the Health Check-
up Camp. Students were actively involved in assessment of blood
group, blood sugar, blood pressure and HIVAIDS screening. The
numbers of beneficiaries were more than 400. The Doctors and
Nurses were actively involved in guiding students. Mr. V. A. Sansare
(NSS programme officer), Dr. Vaishali Pujari and Dr. Vidya Mane
(ICTC Department, PHC, Devrukh) played key role in overall
arrangement of camp. The programme was coordinated under the
guidance of Dr. B. C. Hattapakki (Principal, Indira Institute of
Pharmacy).
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Ref No: IIP/NSS/2.2| /2018-19
Date: 11/01/2019

To,

The Medical Superintendent,
Primary Health Unit,
Devrukh.

Sub: Participation of PHU, Devrukh in the health checkup camp ........reg.
Dear Sir,

Adverting to the subject cited above, we are pleased to inform you that,like year.
We have planned to organize Blood group detection camp for the interested and poor
pilgrims at Marleshwar who are visiting Marleshwaryatra from 14/01/2018 to 15/01/2018.
It will be highly appreciated if your PHU especially ICTC dept., NCD dept., Maha Lab
will join us and extend the support for the nodal cause of this health checkup camp .

Please accept your invitation and do necessary action.

Thanking you

With regards,

X
Dr. B. G. Hatapakki.

Principal




